
KAGJ-FM Public Inspection File


KAGJ-FM experienced a lapse in electronically filing Ownership Report after a computer failure. 
Following multiple failed attempts to regain access to the LMS website we have since taken steps to 
receive proper instruction to access the LMS website. We understand the importance of filing this report 
on time and we have implemented steps to insure that this will happen in the future.



